
Board Workshop  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that on January 11, 2022, the Board of Education of the Fort Worth 
Independent School District will hold a Board Workshop at 5:30 PM at the Fort Worth 
Independent School District Professional Development Center, 3150 McCart Avenue, Fort 
Worth, Texas. Face masks are optional but recommended when attending this meeting. 
Members of the public may access the live broadcast for this board workshop from 



(V and G) – Vision and Goals 
(P and A) – Progress and Accountability  
(S and P) – Systems and Processes  
(A and E) – Advocacy and Engagement 
(S and T) – Synergy and Teamwork  
(OTHER) – Other 
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